
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What else are we learning?  

Our work in Computing this term will focus on 

programming and we will be using Microbits to 

support this. In PSHE, we will be covering the unit 

Changing Me, where we will learn about the changes 

we will go through. In DT, we will be developing out 

cooking skills with a unit called ‘Come Dine With 

Me’ . Our PE sessions will be developing our 

understanding of striking and fielding games, 

including rounders. In RE, we will be learning to 

challenge stereotyping through understanding 

different Muslim interpretations. 

 

 

What do we need to remember?  

We are having a real push on reading for 

pleasure this term and will be spending 

time each morning reading our own 

books. Please ensure children have their 

reading books in school every day. They 

should also be reading at home.  

Children need to come to school, ready 

for PE on Thursdays and                         

Forest School on Fridays.  

 

English      In Writing, we are looking at the 

short film ‘23 degrees and 5 minutes’ to 

inspire our fiction writing. Our skills include: 

relative clauses, dialogue, dashes and 

figurative language. Our non-fiction Writing 

and Reading will be based on the text 

‘Everest’.  

Maths   In Maths this term, we are looking at 

Measurement – area and volume, geometry – 

properties of shapes, measurement – time and 

statistics.  

We will also be looking at developing our 

arithmetic skills during our Maths MOT 

sessions ready for the next school year.  

Topic   Our topic this term is Geography and we 

will be learning about South America.                                                                   

We will build on our learning from our Rainforests 

unit and secure our understanding                                      

of geographic vocabulary when describing 

locations. We will make comparisons between                                   

places in South America and the UK.  
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Science In Science, we will be learning about 

different inventors and scientists linked to the 

different areas of science we have learnt about 

this year. This will deepen our understanding and 

give us opportunities to apply what we know. 

   

 

  



 


